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Categories: )

Some people who received this message don't often get email from i L c2n hy TS \mportant
Re Objection to Application by The New Inn, Horning Premises licence number LN/000000Q18 nd opening
hours

Horning, NR12 8PF (Premises licence number LN/000000918 ) to extend its opeg Puntil 12.30 am with half
an hours ‘drinking up time’ on the following grounds

Crime and Disorder.

the middle of what is a residential area. The application the New Inn which currently closes at
11pm would be allowed to remain open until 12.30a
into account. This is likely to bring those who wan
into the night. We object on the grounds of a poten
of our village community. Such behaviour is we
Specifically, alcohol related incidents, an in&ggase in

We obiject to the application for an extension of Iicencing& the New Inn in Horning which is situated in
me
ven

m if half an hour’s drinking up time is taken
eAto conflict with those who want to socialise late
W\ ease in crime and anti-social behaviour in the heart
mehted in other areas with late night venues.
mand for the sale of illegal drugs and vandalism.

Public Safety.

We have serious concerns abo ety. Anger and alcohol is never a good combination, especially
near rivers and lakes. Be it f N d residents or holiday makers or late-night pub goers, there is a
serious public safety conc re. VWe also object to this application because of Parking limitations. There is
very limited parking in rea. are concerned about the extra traffic that extended hours will generate on
Lower Street which is garro here the New Inn is located. It has a small car park for a maximum of around
12 cars and there g1im eet parking in that area. If this application is granted and once late-night
drinking and cat is,advertised, people from the surrounding area to the New Inn, are likely to be
attracted to thego enue once pubs in their own areas have closed. We are concerned that cars parked
h& New Inn could cause access problems for emergency service vehicles. We think that if

e variation in the New Inn’s licencing hours is allowed, the council will be ignoring their
Pility towards residents of Horning and the health and safety of visitors as well.

Preventionic Nuisance

Horning has many rental properties and people on holiday are likely to be attracted to a venue that offers late
night drink and food. Most will walk to the New Inn. This granting of this application will mean that those
walking back to their properties in the early hours of the morning, some inebriated or simply chatting loudly
will disturb many residents trying to sleep. Because of the later closing hours, possibly up to 1am, this change
has the capacity to bring residents and holidaymakers awakened by noise from pub customers, into direct
conflict.

Protection of Children

Our final objection pertains to the protection of Children. Throughout the holiday season many families come
to Horning for their holidays, including those on boats. We feel that children deserve not to be disturbed or
woken up at late at night. Granting the New Inn permission to extend its opening hours to half an hour past
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mid-night and possibly as late as 1am, with added drinking up time, seven days a week is likely to precisely
have this affect.






